
From: joan Henriques <  

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022, 4:35 p.m. 

To: trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca <trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Jane Wolverton 

<jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Crystal Mountain development proposal 

 

Dear Chair Rogers and Trustees Rockafella and Wolverton  

If possible please remove my name from the petition against the Crystal Mountain proposal. 

Since signing against it I have researched and learned more about it.  

I now support the proposal. 

Thank you and best wishes 

Joan Henriques 
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